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Ottawa March 17,1985.

My dear Sir Arthur,-

Thank you for your 
Friday, theletter of March 14th.

27th will be quite suitable for the 
meeting of the Advisory Board,and there 
should be sufficient time between trains 
to discuss the matter to be considered.

The necessary Trans­
port warrant will be sent you by the 
Ad jutant-General1s Branch.

Yours sincerely,

General sir Arthur Currie,
Principal,McGill University, 

Montreal,p.Q.<rs


